
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Members of the public are hereby notified of the closure of the main municipal building in Brits due to a 
confirmed case of COVID-19.

A staff member based at the Ground Floor of the main building tested positive for the disease.

The results were confirmed on Saturday, 25 July 2020.

This is the third confirmed case of COVID-19 in the main building.

The disinfection of the building will take place today, Sunday 26 July 2020.

The building will be opened on Tuesday, 28 July 2020.

Provision of essential services by the municipality will continue uninterrupted as other municipal buildings 
are not affected.

To report any unforeseen interruption of services, members of the public are advised to call the 24-hour 
Emergency and Customer Care number, 012 250 2222. 

Neo Maape: Municipal Manager (Acting) 
Date of Issue: 26 JULY 2020
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